January 25, 2021    
The Board of Supervisors of Pennsbury Township held a virtual public meeting on Monday, January 25, 2021 at 10 a.m.  for the purpose of considering Resolution 2021-1-25-1 which states the Township adopts and submits the Sewage Facility Planning Module for the Hall Subdivision Plan to DEP for its approval as a revision to the Official Sewage Facilities plan.  Present were Supervisors Fenton, Boyle, Township Solicitor Tom Oeste and Kathleen Howley.  Also present were Tom Schreier, Max O’Keefe and Helen Hall.  

Ms. Howley stated the Plan has been reviewed by Matt Houtmann for completeness.  She also read the resolution which is included in the Planning Module.  With no further discussion, Mr. Fenton moved to adopt the resolution and Mr. Boyle seconded the motion.  A vote was taken and all were in favor.  Motion carried. 

With no further discussion the meeting adjourned at 10:10 a.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Kathleen Howley

Township Manager
